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City of White Salmon and Department of Ecology 
Shoreline Master Program Periodic Review  

SEPA DNS, Public Comment Period, Public Hearing 
 

City of White Salmon and Washington Department of Ecology are accepting 
comments on a periodic review of the White Salmon Shoreline Master Program 

(SMP) under RCW 90.58.080(4). 
 
White Salmon has prepared draft SMP amendments to keep the SMP current with changes in state law, 
changes in other City plans and regulations, and other changed local circumstances. Proposed 
amendments to the City’s SMP are available for review at Planning Studies and Master Plans Page. A paper 
copy will be available for viewing at the City’s offices at 100 N Main Street.  
 
Written Public Comment Period 
Written public comments will be accepted from March 20th, 2023 to April 19th, 2023.  Send comments to 
Jeff Broderick, Land Use Planner, White Salmon City Hall, 100 N Main St., White Salmon, WA 98672, or 
email to planner@ci.white-salmon.wa.us.      
 
Comments sent to the city will be forwarded to the Department of Ecology. 
 
SEPA Threshold Determination 
White Salmon has determined that this proposal does not have a probable significant adverse impact on 
the environment.  An environmental impact statement is not required under the State Environmental 
Policy Act, RCW 43.21C.030(2)(c).  This Determination of Non- Significance (DNS) was made after review 
of a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with the lead agency and available 
upon request. 

This determination is issued pursuant to WAC 197-11-340(2). White Salmon will not act on this proposal 
for 14 calendar days from the date of issuance.  The SEPA comment and appeal period was extended and 
now runs from March 16th, 2023, to April 19th, 2023. 
 
Public Hearing 
A joint local-state public hearing, with a virtual / telephonic attendance option, will be held during the 
Planning Commission meeting on Wednesday April 12th at 5:30 PM or as soon thereafter as possible. 
The hearing will be located in the City Council Chambers, 119 NE Church.  
 
Zoom Link To participate in the Public Hearing remotely:   

Time: Apr 12, 2023 05:30 PM Pacific Time (US and Canada) 
Join Zoom Meeting-Passcode not required: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/6397068174 

Meeting ID: 639 706 8174 
 
Dial by your location (voice only) +1 253 205 0468 US 
One tap mobile 
+12532050468,,6397068174# US 
+12532158782,,6397068174# US (Tacoma)  
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